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V  i  C  A  P    A  L  E  R  T  

SEEKING INFORMATION 
Attention: Violent Crime / Cold Case / Crime Analysis Units 

 

On November 6, 2010, at 1:08 AM, an unidentified thin black male was seen in his 

vehicle behind a shopping plaza located on 45th Street in Orlando, FL. Approximately 

one minute later, witnesses heard a shot and saw the offender vehicle fleeing at a high 

rate of speed.  The victim, Latrisha Wakefield (B/F/29), was located on the ground with a 

9mm gunshot wound to the head. Orange County Sheriff’s Office is asking anyone with 

information on this homicide to contact them. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VEHICLE DESCRIPTION 
 

Make: Chevrolet 

Model: Impala 

Year: 2000-2005 

Color: White 

Condition: No body damage 

Agency Case #: 2010-100783 

Distinguishing Characteristics: 

“Police package” with spotlight on 

driver’s side pillar, dark tinted rear 

window, black tires and rims; red 

or pink accessory attached to the 

dashboard 

 
To provide or request additional information, please contact: 

- Cpl. John Nutting, Orange County Sheriff’s Office, FL, (407) 254-7000 ext. 70538, 

john.nutting@ocfl.net - 

- FBI ViCAP, (800) 634-4097, vicap@fbi.gov - 
 

Contact ViCAP for information on how to obtain access to the ViCAP National Crime Database and view this case. 
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